

290 S. Arlington Ave. Reno, NV 89501-1713 Phone: 775-326-9428

Fax: 775-372-6235 renodiocese.org

## Memo

Re:

Fr. Honesto Agustin

From:

Bishop Mueggenborg

To:

Priests of the Diocese of Reno

Date:

April 25, 2024

Rev. Honesto Agustin, pastor of St. Albert the Great since 2015, was placed on leave to address priestly conduct and personal issues. Following a brief investigation, he has requested early retirement and has been removed from ministry by the Diocese of Reno. Anyone with information or concerns about this matter is asked to please contact Joseph Bell at 775-372-9786. Let us keep all who are impacted by this matter in our prayers.